

Salisbury Road, Fordingbridge
Hampshire SP6 1EZ
Telephone 01425 652039
Email burgate@burgate.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher David Pover

Dear Colleague

Thank you for your interest in our Head of Computing post at The Burgate School and Sixth Form. This is an exciting opportunity to join our school for the Spring Term 2018. The job description and person specification are written to ensure we appoint a person who is an outstanding teacher who will enhance the teaching and learning in the main school and sixth form.

This could not be a better time to join The Burgate; our GCSE results this year were very pleasing with 74% of students achieving five A*-C grades including both English and Maths and our A level results were our best ever, ranking us in the top 25% of 16-19 providers nationally. The successful applicant will join a school that is looking to build on its success and in which the students have a strong desire to learn and make progress.

We are looking for a gifted teacher for our friendly, dynamic and high-achieving Computing Department who will be an excellent classroom practitioner with the creativity, energy and commitment to help our students develop their ability in Computing and IT.

I have pleasure in making available information about the post, subject details and a person specification which I hope will encourage you to apply for this position. Other information such as our prospectus and a copy of the latest Ofsted inspection report are available on our website. I hope this will help you to get a better picture of what we believe is a happy, caring and successful school.

Please submit a completed school application form including a personal statement of not more than two sides of A4 outlining how your experience to date makes you suitable for the post.

I very much look forward to receiving an application from you.

Yours sincerely

David Pover Headteacher